Dear Honourable Elected Officials and Clerks of the City of Newmarket, Office of the Minister of the Environment and Climate Change,

I am deeply concerned that the proposed Bradford Bypass will have negative and irreversible consequences on the area which includes prime agricultural land and wildlife and avian habitats and wetlands of the Holland Marsh and Lake Simcoe and the Ontario Greenbelt.

A federal environmental assessment (at the very least) should be undertaken immediately to outline the true consequences and impact of this proposed roadway.

Respectfully yours,

Anne Gentleman St. Paul's Riding